
 

 

December 12, 2018 

 

VIA EMAIL: clerk@southhuron.ca; cao@southhuron.ca  

 

Clerk’s Office  

ATTN: Rebekah Msuya-Collison  

Clerk of the Municipality of South Huron 

322 Main Street South 

Exeter ON N0M 1S6 

 

Dear Ms. Msuya-Collison: 

 

Re:  Notice of Public Meeting – December 17, 2018 

Robert and Donna Hamather - Lots 35 and 36 Parts 7 and 8 on R Plan No. 126, 

Municipality of South Huron, County of Huron 

David and Patricia Orriss – Lot 37 R Plan No. 126, Municipality of South Huron, 

County of Huron 

 Our File No. #128 and #127 

 

We are the Lawyers for the Hamathers and the Orriss’. Please consider this letter to be a written 

submission on behalf of our Clients confirming that their support for the proposed housekeeping 

Amendment to the Zoning By-law.  

 

 

Yours Truly, 

BAROUDI LAW 
Analee Baroudi 

Analee J.M. Baroudi 

 

 

CC: Dan Best, Deputy-Clerk 

 

 
 

mailto:clerk@southhuron.ca
mailto:cao@southhuron.ca

